
WEST BOULEVARD 
PO. BOX 768 
NEWFIELD, NJ 08344 

TELEPHONE (609) 692-4200 
TWX (510) 687-8918 
FAX (609) 692-4017 

ENVIRONMENTAL DEPARTMENT FAX 
(609) 697-9025 

October 22, 1991 

Mr. Yawar Faraz 
Mail Stop 6H-3 
Advanced Fuel & Special Facilities Section 
Fuel Cycle Safety Branch 
Div. of Industrial 6r Medical Nuclear Safety 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards 
U.S. NRC 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

RE: Correspondence Distribution 

Dear Yawar: 

As discussed in our telephone conversation on October 16, 1991, below 
please find names and addresses of two colleagues I have requested be copied 
on any future correspondences from the Nuclear Regulatory Commission to 
Shieldalloy Metallurgical Corporation (SMC). Mr. Michael A. Finn is Group 
Secretary of SMC's parent company, Metallurg, Inc. Mr. Jay E. Silberg, P.C. 
is a legal counsel for SMC with Shaw, Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge. 

Mr. Michael A. Finn Mr. Jay E. Silberg, E s q .  
Group Secretary Shaw, Pittman, Potts, & Trowbridge 
Metallurg, Inc. 2300 N Street N.W. 
25 East 39th Street Washington, D.C. 20037 
New York,-New York 10016 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

CRR: l m s  
CC: Mr. Michael A. Finn 

Mr. Richard D. Way 
Mr. David R. Smith 
Mr. Jay E. Silberg, E s q .  

Craig R. Rieman 
Radiological Safety Manager 


